
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

We're seeking a dynamic and experienced leader, passionate about student success and dedicated to 

providing schools with effective, ongoing support to create positive outcomes for students. The 

District School Board of Niagara (DSBN) is inviting applications for the position of Superintendent of 

Education. The successful candidate will have the opportunity to provide leadership for the system 

and positively impact the education of over 36,000 students in the Niagara region, beginning in 

January 2017. If that idea motivates and inspires, we would like to hear from you.  

 

Superintendent of Education 
 
The successful candidate will: 
• demonstrate expertise as a strong instructional leader 
• demonstrate the ability to motivate, lead and supervise an area of schools 
• promote systematic use of assessment data to improve learning 
• have proven ability to develop the capacities of staff by building on their strengths 
• have understanding of and ability to facilitate network learning communities 
• demonstrate superior leadership ability, communication and organizational skills, and proven 

commitment to student success 
• work in partnership with a team of dynamic system leaders 
• demonstrate the ability to work collaboratively with trustees, colleagues and community 

partners 
• be a qualified academic supervisory officer in Ontario, or working towards qualifications 
• have a minimum of five years of successful experience as a principal or superintendent 
 
The DSBN is willing to negotiate relocation expenses for external candidates. 
 
Email your detailed résumé, most recent performance appraisal, and three professional references 
(including one from your immediate supervisor) by 9:00 a.m. on October 25, 2016 to: 

 
Warren Hoshizaki, Director of Education 

c/o karen.bellamy@dsbn.org 
 
 
 

The District School Board of Niagara is committed to an inclusive, barrier-free recruitment and selection process. We will offer 
accommodation for applicants as required throughout the stages of the recruitment and selection process. If you are contacted 
by the District School Board of Niagara regarding a job opportunity, please advise if you require accommodation. Information 
relating to accommodation will be addressed confidentially. 
 
In accordance with Section 29(2) of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 1989 and under the 
authority of the Education Act, personal information is being collected for the purpose of determining eligibility of the above 
mentioned position. We are committed to equity in our employment practices. 
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